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October 30, 2024  

Notice of Lane Closures and Temporary Water Shut-Off 
Valve Chamber Upgrades 

 
The Town is increasing the water pressure for users of the drinking water system in the Woodbine Avenue, 

Church Street, The Queensway North, and Morton Avenue area. This work involves upgrading and installing 

new valves on the water system. One valve is located at the Church Street and The Queensway North 

intersection and will require temporary water shut-off, and road and lane closures as shown below. 

 
 

What can you expect?   
- Road access: Church Street between The Queensway North and Circle Ridge Drive will be closed for 

approximately 1 week starting November 12, 2024. Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained 

at all times. 

- Water service disruptions: The water supply to properties in the zone indicated on the figure may need 

to be temporarily shut-off to complete construction. If this becomes necessary the contractor will 

provide 48 hours advance notice.  

- Work hours: Work will take place between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday, with potential work after 

hours and on weekends as required.  

- Noise and dust: Due to the nature of the work, there will be construction-related noise and dust, though 

every effort to mitigate disturbances. 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important construction project. If you have questions about 

the upcoming work, contact the below or visit: georgina.ca/ValveChamber. 

 

Town of Georgina 

Owen Sanders 

Senior Project Manager 

Operations and Infrastructure 

osanders@georgina.ca 
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